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Dear Reader,  

 

We would like to take a moment to thank all of our wonderful clients and staff who have been supporting Flavorcan and 

each other, throughout this unprecedented time. We will continue to do everything in our power to meet your needs.  Flavorcan 

will keep you informed about how we are working to protect the health and safety of our facility, employees, customers and 

families.   

 

The continued spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus) in Canada and around the world, has understandably raised concerns for 

you and your families. As you likely know, the public health risk associated with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) remains low for 

the general population in Canada, but the government has indicated that this could change rapidly, and there's a lot we can do 

collectively to "flatten the curve" (reduce the speed of transmission).  

 

We continue to monitor the situation closely and are following the latest guidance from local, provincial and federal 

health authorities, including the Public Health Agency of Canada.  This is to ensure that our practices are aligned with the latest 

recommendations.  Currently we are maintaining our operations as usual, while also preparing for any emergency if things do 

change. 

At Flavorcan, we will continue to keep our health and safety practices to the highest standards, while we work to balance 

the needs and necessities of our customers and staff.  Flavorcan assures you, that we've taken numerous precautions to keep our 

factory clean, hygienic and our customers and colleagues safe.  Various policies have been implemented, such as deeper cleanings 

and alcohol-based sanitizers throughout the entire facility, limiting access to external visitors, and increasing safety stock.   

Flavorcan is committed to protect the health and safety of our team, while minimizing the risk of disruption to our business. The 

well-being and the safety of our colleagues and families is our top priority. 

 

Thank you again for your ongoing support, and please reach out anytime with any questions. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brad Gorassi 

President   


